
Important Announcement. April 16, 2022  
  
The Bid Invitation that was distributed to all parties reflects a bid deadline of 4:30 PM 
Friday, April 29, 2022. Upon request of some of the potential bidders and consideration 
by the Receiver, the Receiver has reset the bid deadline to a week later to 4:30 PM 
Friday, May 6, 2022.  
  
The Receiver will not engage in telephonic communications with any potential bidder. 
All questions should be set forth in writing, preferably via email, and sent to the 
Receiver at Herb@PineyPoint.org. Questions will be posted on the website along with 
the Receiver's response. 
 


